
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

MEMORANDOM 

Daniel P. Boggs 
Air Safety Investigator 
National Transportation Safety Board  
Office of Aviation Safety - Eastern Region  
 
 
ERA18FA264, 
 
Falcon 50, N114TD 
 
Mr. Michael Hitchcock was interviewed in person on September 28-29th. 
 
Mr. Hitchcock was on duty as an Air Traffic Controller on September 27, 2018 during the Falcon 
50 runway excursion.  
 
Mr. Hitchcock stated the airplane touched down normally and at the standard touchdown point 
on the runway.  He also observed the number 2 thrust reverser deploy and watched as the 
airplane continued down the runway without slowing down.  
 
 
Dan Boggs 
Air Safety Investigator 
NTSB  
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